


From: York, Kelly C
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; MacLeod, Carryl G; Brian.Silva@ghd.com; Robert C. Goodman; Sheets, Cheri; Ehlert,

Rosy; Fobian, Catrina; "briddell@pangeaenv.com"; York, Andrew, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002908 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600196622, Chevron 307233, Mills Square Park,

2259 1st Street, Livermore, CA
Date: Friday, December 01, 2017 3:45:22 PM

Hello,
 
Below are the specific dates I captured during our meeting yesterday afternoon pertaining to the above-
referenced site: 
 

December 29, 2017 – ACDEH to provide comments on the Soil Vapor Sampling and Depth to
Groundwater Report, dated September 8, 2017 and the Second Semi-Annual 2017 Groundwater
Monitoring and Sampling Report, dated October 26, 2017.

 
Week of January 29, 2018 – Pending driller availability, Chevron to perform field work for off-site
soil gas samples.

 
February 16, 2018 – Chevron to provide results from the off-site soil gas samples to all parties.

 
March 2, 2018 – Chevron to submit an updated Closure Request.

 
March 9, 2018 – 60-Day Public Comment Period begins.

 
May 9, 2018 - 60-Day Public Comment Period ends.

 
May 18, 2018 – Well Destructions to be completed.

 
May 30, 2018 – City to break ground on park renovation.

 
 
Additional items I noted, that did not have firm due dates are as follows:
 

Prior to commencing field work the week of January 29, 2018, Chevron to provide ACDEH with a
figure depicting the specific locations for the field work.

 
ACDEH to approve Revised Interim Remedial Action Plan, dated January 14, 2016.

 
 
Please let me know if I have captured anything above incorrectly.  Thank you.
Kelly C. York
Team Lead
Claims & Agreements - West
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
Marketing Business Unit 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room C2126 
San Ramon, CA 94583-2324 
Telephone: 925.842.1819 
kyork@chevron.com
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